


This half term in Nursery, we will be 
learning about starting Nursery, making 

new friends, people who help us, our 
families and all about the food we eat.  

 
 

We will finish by making salt dough cup 
cakes and decorating them! 



 
 

We will come into Nursery with a 
smile on our face and seek others 

to play.  
 

We will gain confidence to express 
our own preferences and feelings. 
 

 
 

We will learn to listen to each other and show interest in sounds and songs.  We will begin to 
understand simple concepts and demonstrate these through our actions and words, such as placing 
our photo by our pegs. We will also begin to develop the use of sentences and explore using new 

vocabulary.  

We will develop our confidence when climbing.   
We will use the climbing slope outside as well 
as other equipment to help us develop the use 

of alternative feet.  
We will begin to develop our fine motor skills 

through different activities such as using 
tweezers to pick up small objects. 

 
We will begin to learn the importance  

of washing our hands after visiting the toilet.   
We will become confident and independent  

using the toilet facilities in the setting.  

 
 



 
 

 

 

We will have a number of the week. We will learn 
number names and use different songs to count in 

order to five.   

 

We will also begin to recognise whether an amount is 
getting smaller or larger through acting out our songs 

with objects. 

 

We will have a shape of the week. We will also begin to 
show an interest in shapes and space by exploring these 

in our play. 

 

We will begin to anticipate time events that happen 
during a day and discuss this as part of our daily 

routine, thinking about morning, afternoon and night 
time.  

 

To support your child at home, use any opportunity to 
practise counting and sing songs that involve numbers.   

 

 
 

 

Reading 

We will share a new book each week which 
links in to our week of activities. These 
books include: WOW! SAID THE OWL, 
Oliver's Vegetables and Five Minute’s 

Peace. 

 

Writing 

We will learn how to follow different 
patterns and shapes to develop our control. 

We will also explore making marks using 
different media, such as crayons, pencils 

and paint. 
 

Phonics 

We will be working our way through 
Phase 1 Phonics. We will be learning to 

use our listening ears! 



 
 

 

 

 
 

We will talk about our families and friends 
with others.  We will re-enact and imitate 

familiar actions or events through the 
home corner and other small world 

activities.   

 

We will begin to ask questions and 
comment on the environment when we 

play outside.  We always have an 
investigation table inside which has lots of 
exciting and interesting things on it each 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

We will explore different textures and 
effects that can be made using these.  We 
will create different pictures and construct 

using different sized blocks. 

 

 

We will sing a range of familiar songs and 
make up some of our own, using 

instruments to help make different sounds.  
We will make believe by pretending with 

our peers. 

 



Please ensure your child has wellies in 
school so they can access our mud pit 
and woodland area.  
 

 
If your child stays for lunch, please 
remember we are a no nut school due 
to allergies.  


